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TO PARENTS OF CHILDREN IN RECEPTION TO YEAR 6 

 

Dear Parents,  

 

 

INTERNET SAFETY INFORMATION EVENINGS FOR PARENTS. 

 

As you will have seen in the Junior Times, we have organised an internet safety information evening 

for parents. This will take place in St David’s Hall at 7:30pm on Tuesday 6th February. 

 

The evening is being led by PCSO Ali Thompson, a Youth Support Officer with Hereford's Youth 

Engagement Team. 

 

The fast changing on-line world certainly presents challenges to schools and parents alike; we have 

organised this event to give parents the opportunity to learn about and explore the issues of safety 

and behaviour that are thrown up by the internet and its possibilities.   

 

Last year’s event was well attended, and I would urge you to consider coming, especially if you have 

not attended such an evening before and your child is using the internet at home, or may soon be 

doing so. 

 

It would be extremely helpful to have an idea of numbers, so if you are intending to attend, please 

do let the School Office know – a.phillips@herefordcs.com - preferably by midday on Thursday 1st 

February.  

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 
Chris Wright 

 

 

 

 

Mr Chris Wright  BSc MSc MEd 

Head of Junior School  

Hereford Cathedral Junior School 

28 Castle Street 

Hereford 

HR1 2NW  

 

HCJSHeadPA@herefordcs.com 

Telephone 01432 363511 
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